Qualitative Research Forum: a new informal group for staff and
students doing qualitative research

About this Event

A new informal group, based in the Institute for Health Research, for staff and
students doing qualitative research in some capacity, is being launched in
September, organised by Julia Frost, Jo Day, Cornelia Guell, Sarah Bell and Sarah
Morgan-Trimmer. It will meet once every two months, alternately hosted by Exeter
and Truro. The working name for the group at the moment is the Qualitative
Research Forum. The first meeting will be on Tuesday 15th September from 1 - 3
p.m., when we hope that anyone interested in qualitative methodologies will
participate and help to shape the future direction of the group.

Please register your interest in being a part of this new group and attending the
meeting by emailing linda.dumchen@exeter.ac.uk.

If you are attending the meeting please be prepared to:

1. Introduce yourself to other group members
(in 1 or 2 sentences).

1. Read the paper Digital Health and the
Coronavirus Crisis: Three Sociological
Perspectives by Debra Lupton (5 pages) which
we will discuss.
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